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Local College Student Serves as Intern in Senator Skelos' District
Office

DEAN G. SKELOS  March 29, 2010

Senator Dean Skelos recently thanked Joanna Strick, a resident of Oceanside, for serving as an intern in his

Rockville Centre district office.

"Joanna has been a valuable asset to my office and I greatly appreciate all of her time and effort," said Senator

Skelos. "She is an intelligent young woman who will surely succeed in all of her future endeavors."

Joanna is currently attending Queens College and majoring in Media Studies.

Students who are interested in serving as an intern in Senator Skelos' office should fill out

the online application by clicking here.
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